
N o v e m b e r  N E W S L E T T E R

R E M I N D E R S

November
Recap

UPCOMING EVENTS

6th Class had their school trip on
November 8th.

Junior Infants, Senior Infants and
First Class went to see Elfie Saves
Christmas in Tubercurry.
 
Science Week took place during
November. All the classes enjoyed
the workshop hosted by Abbott.

Change Lunches if Your Child
Doesn't Like Them @
freshtoday.ie
Startbox every Monday from 15.00
to 16.00
Xmas jumper day every Friday
donations go to charity.

Science Week In 
St. Brendan's

Advent Assembly:
December 7th

Xmas Art Day:
December 8th

Xmas Jumper Day: 
December 8th, 15th,

22nd(bring €2 for
charity).

Trip to Cinema for
2nd-6th Classes: 
December 19th

Xmas Concert:
December 20th@

12:45

School Closes
December 22nd for

Xmas Holidays



O T H E R  N E W S
6 t h  C l a s s  T r i p

On November 8th, 6th Class went on
a class trip to the Bord Gáis Theatre
to see 'The Lion King, The Musical.' It

was an excellent expierience.
Special thanks to Ms. Hurley And Ms.
Kerins who made this trip possible.

Written by Mark Kennedy 2023

Elfie Saves Christmas
At the end of November, Junior
Infants, Senior Infants and First
Class went to Tubercurry to see
'Elfie Saves Christmas'. It was an

excellent show. All the classes went
on a large, purple, double-decker

bus. They had great fun.

S c i e n c e  W e e k

All the classes in the school took part
in many different activities to

celebrate Science Week. These are
some of the highlights:

4th class took part in a science
workshop in the library 

6th class made science projects
during Science Week. These
included experiments and

volcanoes!

Every class in the school took part
in an Abott workshop in the hall.
It was very educational and fun..

O t h e r  N e w s

Jake in 2nd class won many
trophies in a competition during

November

Every child in the school
completed the school survey

throughout November. We
decided to make December

kindness month with the
information found in the survey.

We had many birthdays during
November. We would like to wish
everyone who celebrated their
birthday a very happy birthday. 


